
  

 

  
Are you interested in developing your cricket skills or wanting to find out more 

information regarding playing opportunities for the coming season? 

 

Cricket Tasmania is offering any interested High School Girl the chance to take 

part in a cricket skills session at Blundstone Arena. 

 

The 2 hour session will include a mixture of fun, skill and game based activities. 

 

All ability levels welcome, equipment supplied, no cost required 
 

Session Details: 

When: Tuesday 16th  July:  11.30am – 1.30pm 

Where: Blundstone Arena, Indoor Cricket Nets 

Who: Girls in Grades 7-10  

Session to be facilitated by Cricket Tasmania High Performance staff with assistance 

from the Community Cricket Team 

 

If you are interested in attending, please use the QR code below to register 

your details: 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information and or any questions, please contact: 

Lauren Hepburn – lhepburn@crickettas.com.au 


